CALIFORNIA STATE LANDS COMMISSION

PLATFORM HOLLY, PIERS 421, AND
THE ELLIWOOD ONSHORE FACILITY

DECOMMISSIONING UPDATE
COMMUNITY TOWN HALL

MONDAY, MAY 14, 2018 6 - 8 PM
Goleta City Hall Chambers ® 130 Cremona Drive #B, Goleta CA 93117

Refreshments Provided

The purpose of the town hall is to update the community on the State Lands Commission’s
efforts to plug and abandon the oil and gas wells at Platform Holly and Piers 421 and begin
the decommissioning process for the facilities. Commission staff will also provide a status
update on Venoco, LLC's bankruptcy proceedings and the Ellwood Onshore Facility.

Goals: Answer questions and respond to concerns.

Please contact Sheri Pemberton at sheri.pemberton@slc.ca.gov or (916) 574-1800 with any questions.

Please see our website: www.slc.ca.gov for more information

or follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/CAStateLands
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